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Comments: 1. Access to the forest is historical and is our heritage. The number of roads being closed is too high.
What remains is not adequate for public access to the forest.

2. Instead of closing so many roads, impose strict regulations on the use of ATVs and UTVs.

3. Allow off-road travel for retrieving ALL big game, rather than just elk. If you can make an exception to retrieve
elk, you can make an exception to retrieve all big game.

4. Continue to allow off-road travel for woodcutting. Many of us depend on firewood to heat our homes.

5. The 30 foot allowance to drive vehicles off-road is much too restrictive. Motorized camping should be allowed
300 feet off the road, rather than 30 feet.

6. Extend the comment period. There was not proper advertisement of the TMP and the comment period.
Residents of Heber/Overgaard had a informational meeting just 5 days ago, not enough time for a proper
response or comments.



